
 
 

    The Hyalite Highlights—April 16th, 2015  
 

Dates to Remember: 
Tomorrow night—Hyalite Movie Night from 6-8 p.m.—we will be showing Big Hero 6 
April 24th—Class pictures—8:30-10:30 a.m. 
April 30th—Steam Club—After school til 4:40 p.m. 
May 5th—1st Grade Spring Musical in the North Gym @ 2:00 pm 
May 7th—Annual Hyalite Fun Run—more details on the back page 
May 19th—Celebration of the Student from 5:30-7:00 p.m. in the student’s classrooms 
May 21st—District wide Bike Rodeo at Morning Star School 
May 25th—Memorial Day—No School 
May 28th—STEAM Club meets after school til 4:40 pm 
May 29th—5th grade Shadow Day at the Middle Schools—more information to follow later 
June 2nd—Mrs. Cech’s Spring Musical in their music room @ 2:00 pm  
June 11th—The last day of school—students dismissed at 12:45 p.m. 

      
Hyalite’s largest fundraiser, the FUN RUN is fast approaching!! This year’s theme is: 
 
R-respect 
O-overcome 
C-cooperation 
K-keep trying 
 
N 
 
R-responsible 
O-opportunity 
L-live 
L-leadership 
 
This event helps raise money for enrichment projects at Hyalite such as field trips, mini grants for teachers, and 
in the past, has helped fund aspects of our playground.   
Please mark your calendars for the following important upcoming events regarding the Fun Run: 

• Tuesday	
  April	
  7th	
  at	
  5:15,	
  Fun	
  Run	
  committee	
  meeting	
  in	
  the	
  conference	
  room	
  at	
  Hyalite:	
  	
  all	
  
volunteers	
  are	
  welcome	
  

• Friday	
  April	
  24th	
  at	
  1:30,	
  Fun	
  Run	
  Pep	
  Assembly	
  	
  	
  
• Thursday	
  May	
  7th,	
  Fun	
  Run	
  
• Friday	
  May	
  29th	
  at	
  1:30,	
  Fun	
  Run	
  Prize	
  Assembly	
  	
  

 
Please contact Kelsey Wadsworth at kelseymt@yahoo.com if you are interested in volunteering in any way.   
 



 
Have you ever considered being a part of our PAC organization?  If so, we are in need of PAC board 
members for next year.  We are expecting a turnover in board members and would love to have some 
new faces added to our parent group.  We can not run a PAC without volunteers!   If you are interested, 
please contact Jodi Murray at 579-8307 or at aboutfamilies@yahoo.com.  
 
Hyalite Elementary and MacKenzie River Pizza Company (MRPC) are working together to raise funds 
for Hyalite PAC once again.  You will be receiving a "School Night Voucher" in your child's Thursday 
folder.  Please use the voucher at MRPC on TUESDAY, APRIL 21st, 2015. Hyalite will receive a 
donation of 20% of your meal dollars from MacKenzie River.    We will also be having one 
more MacKenzie River Night in May.  Please remember, you MUST have your voucher available when 
settling your bill at MRPC. If you have any questions please call Mrs. Henigman at 582-6829 


